
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Mark your calendars for the following CLE Presentations: 
 

September 17, 2015  GAL Conference – All Day Seminar 

    Best Western Premier Waterfront - Oshkosh 

 

October 15, 2015  Employment Law 

    Primo Restaurant – Oshkosh 

 

November 19, 2015  Municipal Law 

    Primo Restaurant – Oshkosh 

 

December 17, 2015  Ethics Seminar – ½ Day 

    Neenah Riverwalk (f/k/a Holiday Inn) 

    Followed by Christmas Party (TBD) 

 

January 21, 2016  Conflict Resolution 

    Primo Restaurant – Oshkosh 

 

February 18, 2016  Elder Law Updates 

    Primo Restaurant – Oshkosh 

 

March 17, 2016  Family Law / Child Support / Domestic Partnerships 

    ½ Day Seminar – Best Western Bridgewood – Neenah 

 

April 21, 2016   Criminal Law Update 

    Primo Restaurant – Oshkosh 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

Lisa Krueger – President  

David Been – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich / David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



 
 
Domestic Violence Legal Assistance Project 

 
Winnebago County has been selected as the site of a pilot project intended to measure the 
effect of appointment of counsel in family law cases.  A grant of $100,000 has been 
awarded by the Wisconsin Director of State Courts Office through funding from the United 
States and Wisconsin Departments of Justice. This grant is directed to and will be monitored 
by Christine Ann Domestic Abuse Services. 
 
The grant will pay for attorneys to represent victims of domestic abuse and sexual assault in 
all family law cases, except adoption, TPR and CHIPS.  The grant is for one year and 
provides for reimbursement at the county rate including reimbursement for incidental 
expenses.  The purpose of the grant is to study the impact of appointing counsel in civil 
cases. 
 
Training for the project will occur in September of this year, with appointments of counsel 
commencing at around the same time. 
 
Anyone interested in applying for appointments, or for more information, please contact 
Fran Price, Legal Advocate at Christine Ann Domestic Abuse Services Inc., 920-235-5998. 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter  -  If, as a member, you would like to post an announcement in the monthly 
newsletter, please let us know.  As in the past, these can be new-hires, job postings, space-
for-rent or other announcements that have to do with your practice.   
 
If you are a member of the WCBA, as well as a member of another non-profit organization, 
you are welcome to post event announcements to the rest of the membership encouraging 
them to attend – for example – the date for the Neenah Rotary Uncorked and Uncapped 
fundraiser, or the Black & Pink Ball benefitting the non-profit you are a board member for. 
We’d be happy to let everyone know. Send us an email and we’ll make sure it’s printed. 
 
Keep in mind, you are the contact person and will be listed in the newsletter as the point of 
contact for more information and questions. 
 
 


